
Congratulations to the team of the Pedagogical Institute! 
 

We congratulate the team of the Pedagogical Institute (Blondyk Olena, Kolesnyk 
Mariia, and Chuba Daryna) with the third place in the Mathematical Brain Ring, 
dedicated to the International Day of Number Pi. 

We wish you further achievements in the science and to bring up younger 
generation to its knowledge! 


